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Dr. B. Don Russell, Deputy Director
Texas Engineering Experiment Station
Texas A&M University System

F. E. Box 892, M/S 3575

College Station, Texas 77843

December 8, 1998

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-128/97-201

Dear Dr.Russell:

A United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission inspection wvas conducted November 3 5,
1997 and Movember 2-5, 1998, at your Nuclear Science Center Reactor. The enclosed

report represents the results of that inspection.

No significant safety issues were identified. No reply is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Docket No. 50-128
License No. R-83

Sincerely,

/5]

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate

Jivision ot Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No.50-128/97-201
cc w/enclosure:
See 1.oxt page
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December 8, 1998

Dr. B. Don Russell, Deputy Diraector
Texas Engi.eering Experiment Station
Texas A&M University System

F. E. Box B9, M/S 3575

Coliege Station, Texas 77843

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-128/97-201
Dear Dr.Russell:
A United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission inspection was conducted November 3-5,
1997 and November 2-5, 1998, at your Nuclear Science Center Reactor. The enciosed
report represents the results of that inspection.
No significant safety issues were identified. No reply is required.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,
1Y/
Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Docket No. 50-128
License No. R-83
Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No.50-128/97-201
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 208850001

December 8, 1998

Dr. B. Don Russell, Deputy Director
Texas Engineering Experiment Station
Texas A&M University System

F. E. Box 89, M/S 3575

College Station, Texas 77843

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-128/97-201
Dear Dr.Russell:
A United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission irepection was conducted November 3-5,
1997 and November 2-5, 1998, at your Nuclear Science Center Reactor. The enclosed
report represents the results of that inspection.
No significant safety issues were identified. No reply is required.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,

oo A Ui

4 Seymour H, Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No.50-128/97-201
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cc w/enclosures:

Texas A&M University System
ATTN: Dr. Warren D. Reece, Director
Nuclear Science Center

Texas Engineering Experiment Station
F. E. Box 89, M/S 3575

College Station, Texas 77843

Texas State Department of Health
Radiation Control Program Director
Bureau of Radiation Control

Dept. of Health

1100 West 49th Street

Austin, Texas 78756-3189

Test, Research and Training
Reactor Newsletter

202 Nuclear Sciences Center

University of Florida

Gainesville, FL 32611



